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22 January 2024  
TO:  ALL PARENTS AND CARERS 
 HUNGERHILL SCHOOL 
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
APPOINTMENT OF NEW HEADTEACHER 
SEPTEMBER 2024 
 
We would like to confirm that following Mrs. L Pond’s recent resignation from the role of Headteacher 
at Hungerhill School, we are delighted to announce that Mrs K Crawford has been appointed as 
Headteacher at Hungerhill School from 1 September 2024. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity of thanking Mrs Pond for her many years of service and 
dedication with us.  We wish her every success for the future.  We know Mrs Pond leaves having 
had a significant impact on the successes of Hungerhill School, having delivered a strong legacy 
for the future. 
 
Mrs Crawford is currently serving as an Acting Headteacher in a successful local secondary school.  
She has a track record of delivering strong student outcomes and is very much excited about joining 
our Trust. 
 
The Trust is confident that the new appointment of Mrs Crawford will continue to move Hungerhill 
School forward and arrangements will be made for Mrs Crawford to write to parents and carers 
personally to introduce herself during the Summer Term. 
 
 
 Yours sincerely  

  
Helen Redford-Hernandez  
CEO BFLPT  
 

Brighter Futures Learning Partnership Trust is an exempt charity regulated by the Secretary of State for Education It is a 
company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company Number 07939747), whose registered office is at 

Hungerhill School, Hungerhill Lane, Edenthorpe, Doncaster, DN3 2JY. 


